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Fiscal Impact: 

There is no fiscal impact resulting from the proposed legislation. The legislation is a technical 
change to clarify and add certain requirements relating to Boards and Commissions.  

 

Purpose: 

The purpose of the proposed legislation is as follows: 

 Clarifies that a Board or Commission must consist of at least five members 

 Requires that Board or Commission members must be residents of Howard County, 
unless otherwise specifically provided in law for a particular Board or Commission 

 

Other Comments: 

None. 


